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To: All parties and the developer 
 
Re: EA1314-01 – Inclusion of Deninu Kue First Nation Technical Report to the Public 

Record 
 
The Deninu Kue First Nation (DKFN) submitted their technical intervention for the Jay Project 
Environmental Assessment on July 31st, 2015, two days after the due date.  The DKFN also 
submitted a letter to the Review Board (appended below) requesting that this technical 
intervention be included on the public record.   
 
If any parties have concerns about the fairness of this technical intervention being included as 
evidence on the public record for this Environmental Assessment, please let Review Board 
staff know, in writing, by the end of day on August 14th, 2015.   
 
The Review Board contact for the Jay Project is: 
 
Chuck Hubert 
Senior EA Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Tel (867) 766-7052 
Fax: (867) 766-7074 
Email: chubert@reviewboard.ca 

http://www.reviewboard.ca/upload/project_document/EA1314-01_DKFN_Letter_to_MVRB_DDEC_Jay_Project_Technical_Report_31July2015_signed.PDF





